
Mass Intentions for this week 

Sat:    6.00p.m.       Phil Wolfe (Rec. Dec’d) 

         Mary Malone (Anniv.) 

         Tom & Margaret Hayes (Anniv.) 
                     

Sun:    8.30a.m.       Hugh Brady (Rec. Dec’d) 

         Anne Sweeney (Rec. Dec’d)  
                    

    10.00a.m.       Sarah-Kate Ferriter (Anniv.)  

               Michael & Mary McCormack and   

         their daughter Annette (Anniv.) 
                           

    11.30a.m.       Ester Crimmins (Anniv.) 

         Andrew & Julie Killeen and  

         deceased family members (Anniv.) 

         John & Adalaide McNamara and  

         deceased family members (Anniv.) 
                            

Mon:    10.00a.m.       Parishioners’ Intentions 
                  

Tues:    10.00a.m.       Kathleen & Tony Doyle (Anniv.) 
 

Wed:    10.00a.m.       John Brien (Anniv.)  

         Mary Owens (Anniv.) 
    

Thurs:  10.00a.m.       Health Intentions 
          

Fri:       10.00a.m.       Bridget & William Barron (Anniv) 
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Sunday 21st October 2018  

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mission Sunday 
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Next Sunday’s Readings (Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time):   Jer 31:7-9.   Ps 125, R/ v 3.   Heb 5:1-6.    

Mk 10:46-52. 

THE DEEP END: YOUR MISSION 
 

Mission Sunday is a day is set aside every October to 

encourage us all to reflect on the mission we have been 

given to spread the gospel.  For some brave men and 

women, this involves leaving their home and travelling 

abroad, building up the Church in challenging and  

sometimes dangerous circumstances.  For all of us, it 

involves an attempt to live out the teachings of Jesus and 

spread the good news, whatever our situation in life.  It 

takes courage, and sometimes we need to push ourselves 

to our limits, beyond our comfort zones.  Though we 

stumble and things can get difficult – we have doubts 

perhaps, or are ridiculed for our faith or lifestyle – we do 

our best to keep on going. This Mission Sunday, we are 

called to make a choice. Will we choose to play our part 

in the Church’s missionary work? 
 

          trionad@gmail.com 

All services from our Parish Church are streamed live on 

our website www.rahenyparish.ie...just click on the 

Watch Us Live tab.  The Parish Newsletter is also  

published weekly on the parish website…..click on the 

Parish Bulletin tab. 

Altar list of the Dead envelopes are available in 

the Church.  Please take one from the radiators. 

The annual Mission Sunday Collection will take 

place at all Masses this weekend.  It will replace 

the SHARE collection. 

The next meeting of St. Joseph’s Young Priests’ 

Society will take place on Monday 22nd October 

at 2:30p.m. in the Old Baptistry.   

Under new data protection legislation, the Parish 

is required to keep a record of parish volunteers’ 

consent to hold their information.  Therefore, all 

volunteers will need to complete a consent form 

and return it to the Parish office.   Forms are 

available for collection on the radiators. 

Eucharistic Adoration continues in the Church 

each Thursday after 10a.m. Mass for one hour.  

All are welcome. 

The Sacrament of Confession is available in our 

Church after 10a.m. Mass on Fridays (except if a 

funeral is taking place) and also on request. 

Any parishioner requiring assistance from the local conference of the St. Vincent dePaul Society should contact them on (085) 8351133.    

The Annual Mass for all who have died in our 

Parish this year takes place on Monday 

5th November at 7:30p.m.  If you would like to 

add a loved one’s name to the list please contact 

the Parish Office.  All who were buried from the 

Parish will be automatically included on the list. 

Further to some recent enquiries from residents in the 

Raheny area regarding door-to-door collections, the  

Peter McVerry Trust would like to make it known 

that it is not their policy to carry out “door to door”  

collections. They would advise that if parishioners 

have any concerns or would like to support the Peter 

McVerry Trust to contact the head office directly on  

01 823 0776.  

Please pray for the happy repose of the souls of Joan  

Fogarty, Christine Delaney & Philomena Gargan 

whose funerals took place in our parish church this week.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with their families and 

friends.  May they rest in the peace of Christ.   

The next meeting of the Liturgy Group will take 

place on Tuesday 23rd October at 10:30a.m. in 

the Church.   


